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Surrey Youth Games 

If the training is easy 

the match will be hard, 

but if the training is 

hard the match will be 

easy. 
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The Surrey Youth Games were held on 15 June and Swifts members 

played in at least two of the borough teams. 

The Surrey Heath junior team included Max Curtis and Neeve Galvin 

and finish second in the competition. 

Jasmine Farrelly and Imogen Galvin were in the Surrey Heath senior 

team, which finished third in its group and didn’t quite reach the semi-

final. 

The Woking senior team, including Jessica Mallett, won the event. 

 


